Transcript of March 11, 2022 Video

Hello Kahok Nation! I'm Superintendent Brad Skertich. Please mark your calendars for Friday,
March 18 as “Tip Your Hat to Educators Day.” We are asking all students to wear a hat to
school to express their gratitude to their teachers and educational staff for the outstanding
efforts they have made throughout the school year.

Additionally, students that wear a hat, we ask that they donate $1 for the Kahoks Teaching
Kahoks Future Teacher Scholarships program.

This spring, the Diversity and Equity Committee will select the inaugural recipients of the future
teachers scholarship program that will graduate with the Class of 2020 and have the opportunity
to come back and work as teachers within our district.

We can’t think of a better way to grow our teaching workforce than to grow our future teachers
from within our halls.

To find out more information about the program, please take a look at the flier that’s attached to
this video.

And as always, thank you for your constant dedication to our students. Don't forget to wear your
purple - and ALWAYS show your Kahok Pride!



